From: Harris, Jennifer H <Jennifer.H.Harris@maine.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 2:07 PM

To: Paul Hollis; Amanda L. Lessard

Cc: Sirois, Alison; Stebbins, Mark N

Subject: Ruby Meadows, LLC and LLC revival with Secretary of State

Hi Paul and Amanda, | hope this email clears up any confusion on this LLC revival subject. | had to discuss
this with my supervisor, Division director and our policy department today for clarification. It is not
often that this occurs. For future reference, the easiest thing to do is to just obtain any necessary
transfer permit by rules (PBR’s) from the Department. They are very simple to get, are not expensive
and can be processed quickly. linformed Dustin Roma (former agent who contacted Paul) of this last
Monday, Nov 19,

Result:

If the Secretary of State can confirm that Ruby Meadows, LLC, has been revived and reformed to its
original state, then the two permit transfer PBR’s (NRPA and Stormwater) for this project will not be
required by the Department. However, if the Secretary of State does not allow this revival then these
transfer PBR’s will be required. Or, if the Secretary of State allows the revival AND stipulates that it may
terminate after a period of time, then the Department would need the transfer PBR’s at some point in
the future.

Thank you,

Jen Harris

Jennifer Harris

Environmental Specialist, Bureau of Land Resources
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 615-2875

www.maine.gov/dep




